

ONE WEST ADAMS STREET, SUITE 100 JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32202-3616

"We Serve. . . and We Protect"

2015-5-1(a) attachment

Phone: (904) 255-7373 Fax: (904) 353-8837

June 10, 2015

John Keane Executive Director -Administrator

Mayor Alvin Brown City Hall at St. James 117 West Duval Street, Suite 400 Jacksonville, FL 32202

Dear Mayor Brown:

On behalf of the Board, Members and Staff of the Police and Fire Pension Fund, thank you for your support on Ordinance 2015-304 as amended at the City Council meeting last night.

The enactment of this Ordinance marks the end of our long journey toward pension reform. It has been a pleasure working with you.

Best wishes,

John Keane

Executive Director – Administrator



ONE WEST ADAMS STREET, SUITE 100 JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32202-3616

"We Serve . and We Protect"

Phone: (904) 255-7373 Fax: (904) 353-8837

June 10, 2015

John Keane Executive Director -Administrator

Chris Hand, Chief of Staff Office of the Mayor 117 West Duval Street, Suite 400 Jacksonville, FL 32202

Dear Mr. Hand:

On behalf of the Board, Members and Staff of the Police and Fire Pension Fund, thank you for your support on Ordinance 2015-304 as amended at the City Council meeting last night.

The enactment of this Ordinance marks the end of our long journey toward pension reform. It has been a pleasure working with you.

Best wishes,

John Keane

Executive Director – Administrator



ONE WEST ADAMS STREET, SUITE 100 JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32202-3616

"We Serve . . and We Protect"

Phone: (904) 255-7373 Fax: (904) 353-8837

June 10, 2015

John Keane Executive Director -Administrator

Councilwoman E. Denise Lee Office of City Council 117 West Duval Street, Suite 425 Jacksonville, FL 32202

Dear Councilwoman Lee:

On behalf of the Board, Members and Staff of the Police and Fire Pension Fund, thank you for your support on Ordinance 2015-304 as amended at the City Council meeting last night.

The enactment of this Ordinance marks the end of our long journey toward pension reform and signals the start of a new era in our relationship.

Best wishes,

John Keane

Executive Director – Administrator



ONE WEST ADAMS STREET, SUITE 100 JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32202-3616

"We Serve . and We Protect"

Phone: (904) 255-7373 Fax: (904) 353-8837

June 10, 2015

John Keane Executive Director -Administrator

Council President Clay Yarborough Office of City Council 117 West Duval Street, Suite 425 Jacksonville, FL 32202

Dear President Yarborough:

On behalf of the Board, Members and Staff of the Police and Fire Pension Fund, thank you for your support on Ordinance 2015-304 as amended at the City Council meeting last night.

The enactment of this Ordinance marks the end of our long journey toward pension reform and signals the start of a new era in our relationship.

Best wishes,

John Keane

Executive Director - Administrator



ONE WEST ADAMS STREET, SUITE 100 JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32202-3616

"We Serve ... and We Protect"

Phone: (904) 255-7373 Fax: (904) 353-8837

June 10, 2015

John Keane Executive Director -Administrator

Councilman Richard Clark Office of City Council 117 West Duval Street, Suite 425 Jacksonville, FL 32202

Dear Councilman Clark:

On behalf of the Board, Members and Staff of the Police and Fire Pension Fund, thank you for your support on Ordinance 2015-304 as amended at the City Council meeting last night.

The enactment of this Ordinance marks the end of our long journey toward pension reform and signals the start of a new era in our relationship.

Best wishes,

John Keane

Executive Director – Administrator



ONE WEST ADAMS STREET, SUITE 100 JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32202-3616

"We Serve ... and We Protect"

Phone: (904) 255-7373 Fax: (904) 353-8837

June 10, 2015

John Keane Executive Director -Administrator

Councilman Don Redman
Office of City Council
117 West Duval Street, Suite 425
Jacksonville, FL 32202

Dear Councilman Redman:

On behalf of the Board, Members and Staff of the Police and Fire Pension Fund, thank you for your support on Ordinance 2015-304 as amended at the City Council meeting last night.

The enactment of this Ordinance marks the end of our long journey toward pension reform and signals the start of a new era in our relationship.

Best wishes,

John Keane

Executive Director – Administrator



ONE WEST ADAMS STREET, SUITE 100 JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32202-3616

"We Serve . and We Protect"

Phone: (904) 255-7373 Fax: (904) 353-8837

June 10, 2015

John Keane Executive Director -Administrator

Councilman Reggie Gaffney Office of City Council 117 West Duval Street, Suite 425 Jacksonville, FL 32202

Dear Councilman Gaffney:

On behalf of the Board, Members and Staff of the Police and Fire Pension Fund, thank you for your support on Ordinance 2015-304 as amended at the City Council meeting last night.

The enactment of this Ordinance marks the end of our long journey toward pension reform and signals the start of a new era in our relationship.

Best wishes,

John Keane

Executive Director – Administrator



ONE WEST ADAMS STREET, SUITE 100 JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32202-3616

"We Serve ... and We Protect"

Phone: (904) 255-7373 Fax: (904) 353-8837

June 10, 2015

John Keane Executive Director -Administrator

Councilman Warren A. Jones Office of City Council 117 West Duval Street, Suite 425 Jacksonville, FL 32202

Dear Councilman Jones:

On behalf of the Board, Members and Staff of the Police and Fire Pension Fund, thank you for your support on Ordinance 2015-304 as amended at the City Council meeting last night.

The enactment of this Ordinance marks the end of our long journey toward pension reform and signals the start of a new era in our relationship.

Best wishes,

John Keane

Executive Director – Administrator



ONE WEST ADAMS STREET, SUITE 100 JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32202-3616

"We Serve . . and We Protect"

Phone: (904) 255-7373 Fax: (904) 353-8837

June 10, 2015

John Keane Executive Director -Administrator

Councilman Reginald A. Brown Office of City Council 117 West Duval Street, Suite 425 Jacksonville, FL 32202

Dear Councilman Brown:

On behalf of the Board, Members and Staff of the Police and Fire Pension Fund, thank you for your support on Ordinance 2015-304 as amended at the City Council meeting last night.

The enactment of this Ordinance marks the end of our long journey toward pension reform and signals the start of a new era in our relationship.

Best wishes,

John Keane

Executive Director – Administrator



ONE WEST ADAMS STREET, SUITE 100 JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32202-3616

"We Serve . . and We Protect"

Phone: (904) 255-7373 Fax: (904) 353-8837

June 10, 2015

John Keane Executive Director -Administrator

Councilman Ray Holt
Office of City Council
117 West Duval Street, Suite 425
Jacksonville, FL 32202

Dear Councilman Holt:

On behalf of the Board, Members and Staff of the Police and Fire Pension Fund, thank you for your support on Ordinance 2015-304 as amended at the City Council meeting last night.

The enactment of this Ordinance marks the end of our long journey toward pension reform and signals the start of a new era in our relationship.

Best wishes,

John Keane

Executive Director – Administrator

THE PROPERTY OF THE PROPERTY O

ONE WEST ADAMS STREET, SUITE 100 JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32202-3616

"We Serve. . . and We Protect"

Phone: (904) 255-7373 Fax: (904) 353-8837

June 10, 2015

John Keane Executive Director -Administrator

Councilman Doyle Carter Office of City Council 117 West Duval Street, Suite 425 Jacksonville, FL 32202

Dear Councilman Carter:

On behalf of the Board, Members and Staff of the Police and Fire Pension Fund, thank you for your support on Ordinance 2015-304 as amended at the City Council meeting last night.

The enactment of this Ordinance marks the end of our long journey toward pension reform and signals the start of a new era in our relationship.

Best wishes,

John Keane

Executive Director – Administrator



ONE WEST ADAMS STREET, SUITE 100 JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32202-3616

"We Serve and We Protect"

Phone: (904) 255-7373 Fax: (904) 353-8837

June 10, 2015

John Keane Executive Director -Administrator

Councilman Bill Gulliford Office of City Council 117 West Duval Street, Suite 425 Jacksonville, FL 32202

Dear Councilman Gulliford:

On behalf of the Board, Members and Staff of the Police and Fire Pension Fund, thank you for your support on Ordinance 2015-304 as amended at the City Council meeting last night.

The enactment of this Ordinance marks the end of our long journey toward pension reform and signals the start of a new era in our relationship.

Rest wishes,

John Keane

Executive Director - Administrator

TOWNILL TO THE PERSON OF THE P

ONE WEST ADAMS STREET, SUITE 100 JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32202-3616

"We Serve...and We Protect"

Phone: (904) 255-7373 Fax: (904) 353-8837

June 10, 2015

John Keane Executive Director -Administrator

Councilman Jim Love Office of City Council 117 West Duval Street, Suite 425 Jacksonville, FL 32202

Dear Councilman Love:

On behalf of the Board, Members and Staff of the Police and Fire Pension Fund, thank you for your support on Ordinance 2015-304 as amended at the City Council meeting last night.

The enactment of this Ordinance marks the end of our long journey toward pension reform and signals the start of a new era in our relationship.

Best wishes,

John Keane

Executive Director – Administrator

I OLICE AND PIRE I ENGION FUND



ONE WEST ADAMS STREET, SUITE 100 JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32202-3616

"We Serve. . . and We Protect"

Phone: (904) 255-7373 Fax: (904) 353-8837

June 10, 2015

John Keane Executive Director -Administrator

Councilman Stephen C. Joost Office of City Council 117 West Duval Street, Suite 425 Jacksonville, FL 32202

Dear Councilman Joost:

On behalf of the Board, Members and Staff of the Police and Fire Pension Fund, thank you for your support on Ordinance 2015-304 as amended at the City Council meeting last night.

The enactment of this Ordinance marks the end of our long journey toward pension reform and signals the start of a new era in our relationship.

Best wishes,

John Keane

Executive Director – Administrator

I OLICE AND PIRE I ENSION PUND

ONE WEST ADAMS STREET, SUITE 100 JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32202-3616





Phone: (904) 255-7373 Fax: (904) 353-8837

June 10, 2015

John Keane Executive Director -Administrator

Councilman Greg Anderson Office of City Council 117 West Duval Street, Suite 425 Jacksonville, FL 32202

Dear Councilman Anderson:

On behalf of the Board, Members and Staff of the Police and Fire Pension Fund, thank you for your support on Ordinance 2015-304 as amended at the City Council meeting last night.

The enactment of this Ordinance marks the end of our long journey toward pension reform and signals the start of a new era in our relationship.

Best wishes,

John Keane

Executive Director – Administrator

COMMITTEE PERSONALE TO SERVICE TO

ONE WEST ADAMS STREET, SUITE 100

JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32202-3616

"We Serve...and We Protect"

Phone: (904) 255-7373 Fax: (904) 353-8837

June 10, 2015

John Keane Executive Director -Administrator

Councilman Robin Lumb Office of City Council 117 West Duval Street, Suite 425 Jacksonville, FL 32202

Dear Councilman Lumb:

On behalf of the Board, Members and Staff of the Police and Fire Pension Fund, thank you for your support on Ordinance 2015-304 as amended at the City Council meeting last night.

The enactment of this Ordinance marks the end of our long journey toward pension reform and signals the start of a new era in our relationship.

Best wishes,

John Keane

Executive Director - Administrator

CHICH THE PRINCE MINUSCIPE OF THE



ONE WEST ADAMS STREET, SUITE 100 JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32202-3616

"We Serve . and We Protect"

Phone: (904) 255-7373 Fax: (904) 353-8837

June 10, 2015

John Keane Executive Director -Administrator

Councilwoman Kimberly Daniels Office of City Council 117 West Duval Street, Suite 425 Jacksonville, FL 32202

Dear Councilwoman Daniels:

On behalf of the Board, Members and Staff of the Police and Fire Pension Fund, thank you for your support on Ordinance 2015-304 at the committee meeting last week.

The enactment of this Ordinance marks the end of our long journey toward pension reform and signals the start of a new era in our relationship.

Best wishes,

John Keane

Executive Director - Administrator